
 
  
23 November, 2017 
  

HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE 3 ALTERNATIVE 
JACKSON ARCHITECTURAL CONCEPT DESIGNS 
FOR PTV SUBSTATION ON ST. KILDA JUNCTION 

MEDIAN STRIP 
  

Last night Public Transport Victoria (PTV) held a 
Community information session presenting the 3 
alternative concept designs by Jackson Architecture for 
the St. Kilda Junction substation, as per the attached.  If 
you were unable to attend last night’s session you still 
have the opportunity to have your say on which design 
concept you prefer by taking the short survey on the PTV 
website as per the link  
https://getinvolved.transport.vic.gov.au/st-kilda-junction-
substation 
  
What can you do? 
We encourage all JAAG members to let PTV know your 
preferred concept design and any other comments you 
may have regarding this substation prior to the 6th 
December, 2017 when PTV will close the survey.	
Together	we	can	make	a	difference	to	our	precinct.	
 	
For all the news and updates go to www.jaagstkilda.com		
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